
Saturday, 2019-02-16 

 

We had a good crowd at Chris and Linda Lyle’s Valdurn cottage. The was a lot of fresh snow and skiing 

out was difficult especially climbing hills, but skiing back was great! You can get an idea of how much 

snow there was in Derek’s pics attached. I look pretty beat in the pic on the left- it must have been right 

after I took a turn breaking trail! 

 

 
 

 
 

 


